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I would like to voice my opposition to the application for an entertainment permit .  i understand 
that such a permit would 
allow amplified music to be played on a frequent basis and do not feel that loud music is part of 
the neighborhood experience. 
  
if a comprimise could be reached where on a limited basis amplified music could be played such 
as private parties or a limited schedule that would be more acceptable. 
  
sincerely 
kris thompson hernandez 
962 lake court 

 


